
BIRTHDAY: 24 Nov; Bernard Jones. 
ANNIVERSARY: 26 Nov: Sharon and Glenn Rowen. 

 

 

 
Tonight: YATTE YATTAH NURSERY BBQ 

Partners’ Night, $22 per person. 
 BYOG. 6:00 for 6:15pm. 

 
 
 

Future Programs:  

 

28 Nov: ADVANCED FOOD SAFETY, Debbie Peters 
Introduction: Tony fondacaro 
Vote of Thanks: Wayne Fry 
Five Minuter: Stephen Hladio 
Fellowship: Tony Fondacaro and Wayne Fry 
 

DECEMBER IS ROTAR’S DISEASE PREVENTION AND 
TREATMENT MONTH 
 

5 Dec: AGM  
Fellowship: John Goggins and Stephen Hladio 
 

12 Dec: Christmas Dinner 
Partners’ Night, 6:30 for 7:00pm 
$40 per person, Two course meal 
Beachside Golf Club 
Fellowship: John Hozack and Brian Morrison 
 

19 Dec: MEDICATIONS, ALCOHOL AND HEALTHY  
LIFESTYLE FOR OLDER ADULTS, Stephanie Higgins 
Introduction: John Goggins 
Vote of Thanks: Stephen Hladio 
Five Minuter: John Hozack 
Fellowship: Rob Powell and Robert Richards 
 

26 Dec: No Meeting 
 
 

JANUARY IS ROTARY’S VOCATIONAL MONTH 
 

 
2 Jan: No Meeting 
 

9 Jan: Genelle and Tim Gregory dinner 
 

16 Jan: Rotary Park, Pizza and Prawn 
 

23 Jan: Meeting back at the Golf Club 
 
 
 

Meeting Report; 14 November 2017, by Yvonne Young 
 
 
 
 

President Phil Brown welcomed members & guests Tom & Jamie Dale and the guest speaker 
Vikki Sansom from Bunnings Ulladulla. 
Glenn Rowen spoke on the ‘Murder on the Orient Express’ film night were 122 people attended. A big 
thank you to Bev Nicholls and the club raised $1480 which means that $4,400 to Polio.   

Attendance Officer Ed Zonneveldt stated that attendance was 62%. 

Almoner Bill Harris; Clive Cross, Keith Bennett are going OK, Maisie Bennett has been in 
hospital though is now home.  PP Rob Healey has been diagnosed with dementia our thoughts are with 
the family.  

PP Tim Gregory gave a 5 minuter on a recent trip to Portugal and cruising up the Douro River stopping 
at towns and winery along the way even tasting a green wine very young though tasted wonderful.  Tim 
recommended if you ever have the chance visit Portugal as the tourist haven’t found it yet.   
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 NOVEMBER IS ROTARY’S FOUNDATION MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
12 Dec Tues Christmas Party 

Jan Semi-annual fees due 
Feb  PETS 

23-25 Mar Fri-Sun District Conference 
Mittagong 

10 Apr Tues Club Anniversary 
14-15 Apr Sat-Sun District Assembly 

18-20 May Fri-Sun RYPEN Camp, Mogo 
26 June Tues Club Changeover 

1 July Sun District Changeover 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil 
this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the 
Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to  
Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla


Vikki Sansom; the local Bunnings is surrounded by National and Marine parks and participates 
& builds relationships with the community while supporting non-for-profit groups & 
organisations, Vikki said. 
Vikki spoke on what a fantastic and generous community we live in.  Vikki gave a quick rundown 
on her involvement in the community has been very involved in the including scouts, P & C 
Ulladulla Public School, Orchid club.  In the year 2016–17 Bunnings has contributed to 267 in 
store and community projects, 60 external projects, 109 community BBQs and many product and 
gift card donations. Community projects include Mullala, community transport garden project, 
assisting with the local schools on sustainability, recycle, garden, products worm farms including 
creating a hands artwork at Milton Public School in the special education area.  Vikki is known as 
‘sox’ to her fellow team members and to the students at the local, theme days, dress up days, 
including social nights the team at Bunnings support projects including white ribbon day and loud 
shirt day.  
Vikki said that if you wish for your organisation to be involved please don’t hesitate write a letter 
with a letterhead outlining your request.  The request is discussed between Vikki and the store 
manager.   
Something is always happening at Bunnings.  Bunnings hold 5 major fundraising events during 
the year including Australia Day which benefits the Emergency service including fund raising for 
SES.  DIY workshop, BBQs are held any day of the week, the BBQs are always booked on the 
weekend.  Community organisation included the Black Dog organisation, Murramarang Men’s 
Shed raise funds for their projects.   
Bunnings have been involved with the Blessing of the Fleet for many years.  Vikki then informed 
member that Ulladulla Bunnings was the winner of store of the year southern area and then 
named national store of the year for 2016-17. Congratulations Bunnings.  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Thank you, Yvonne Young, for the meeting’s report. 
 

 

End of Report. 


